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Pádraig O’Sullivan, T.D.
Dáil Éireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

11th March 2024

PQ: 9448/24
To ask the Minister for Health the current number of whole-time equivalent staff working in the pricing and reimbursement system for medicines; the number in the HSE's corporate pharmaceutical unit; the number in the NCPE, the NCCP and the HSE's Medicines Management Programme; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Pádraig O'Sullivan
Dear Deputy O’Sullivan,
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 9448/24), which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

There are currently 11.0 Whole Time Equivalent staff working within CPU. This includes 8 pharmacists and 3 secretarial/administrative staff. Two additional positions remain vacant.
Yours sincerely, 
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​​​​
Suzanne Doyle
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement Service
Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim


Bealach amach 5 an M50, Án Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3


Guthán: 01 8647100


























Primary Care Reimbursement Service


Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3


Tel:  01- 8647100
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